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During this new term, we will be engaged in the following activities in each subject area…
· Science – Rocks, Light and Shadow
· History – Ancient Egypt
· Geography – Natural Disasters (Volcanoes, Earthquakes etc…)
· RE – Sikhism and Easter
· DT / Art – Moving Monsters (plus Egyptian Art)
· Computing – Word Processing and Presenting Skills
· PE – Dodgeball; Communication and Tactics, Dance and Basketball
· French – Saying what I and others do

In English, we will be reading examples Aesop’s fables and writing our own version of a fable. 
We will be looking closely at the elements of punctuation needed to mark where characters are speaking, including inverted commas accurately and using a new line for each new speaker. We will also be exploring the present perfect tense and writing using subordinating clauses.

In Mathematics we will be developing written multiplication and division methods whilst practicing our reasoning and problem-solving skills, therefore any times tables work that the children can do at home will be highly beneficial. We will also be focusing on fractions, length and perimeter, mass and capacity. Please encourage the children to use the online software DoodleMaths and DoodleTables frequently at home as part of their weekly maths homework - If possible, ten minutes every day would be fantastic! 

Year 3 P.E. lessons will take place on Monday and Friday and the children should come to school dressed in their Clover Hill PE kit with black trainers (that your child can fasten themselves).
Homework routines remain unchanged from the Autumn term. The children should receive ten spelling words each Friday for a test to be completed the following Friday and can use Spelling Shed online resource to help them learn these words. A DoodleMaths task will be set each Friday for children to complete and a specific times table will be set to learned for a test. 

Home Reading Books should continue to be exchanged on your child’s allocated reading day. It is so important for the children to read daily at home and answer a range of questions about what they have read. Please sign the yellow reading record book to let us know the book has been completed. We will also continue to visit the school Library each Wednesday so please ensure library books are returned this day so that they can be changed.

Each day, your child should bring a water bottle to school and they also have the option of bringing a healthy snack for break times consisting of either piece of fruit or a cereal bar. Due to allergies, please remember we are a ‘NO NUTS’ school and no products containing nuts should be brought into school.  Also, as the colder months continue, any donations of boxes of tissues for the class would be very much appreciated! We will continue to use the Marvellous Me app to send out any messages and use the year3@cloverhill.school email to answer any queries.
Yours truly,
Mrs. Gibson, Mrs Hunter & Mrs Cowan
